



## FINANCE DEPARTMENT

(310) 253-5865 • FAX (310) 253-5880

9770 CULVER BOULEVARD, CULVER CITY, CALIFORNIA 90232

July 1, 2023

Re: Refuse Service – 10% Rate Increase

Dear Refuse Service Customers,

The Culver City Finance Department is including this notice of Refuse Service rate increase to communicate the upcoming change, effective July 1, 2023. A 10% increase will be reflected on your August 2023 refuse invoice.

Pursuant to CCMC Section 5.01.070, the rate increase was adopted by the City Council, set forth in the Engineer's Report effective July 1, 2021. The adopted rate increase is scheduled to take place annually, beginning Fiscal Year 2021-2022 and continue each year through and including Fiscal Year 2025-2026.

Please be sure to update any automatic payments that you have set up with your bank, to avoid late charges on unpaid balances.

The purpose of the increase is to adequately fund costs and expenses for the operation, maintenance, repair and improvements necessary to provide the City's refuse, recycling, and organics collection services.

Please see Resolution No. 2021-R 077 included with this notice, which further details the City of Culver City Refuse/Sanitation Service rate increase in its entirety.

Thank you,
City of Culver City
Finance Department
Accounts Receivable Division